
Original Message----- 
From:  
Sent: Wednesday, Jul 23, 2014 9:07 AM 
To: Ming Moodrey 
Subject: Bicycle Master Plan  
 
From: Stefan Hill 
Reference :  
Daytime Phone : Not provided 
Hello Mayor Dean & City Council Members 
 
I am writing you in regards to the city's bicycle master plan. I would like to encourage all of you to 
accomplish the reports recommendations. As a resident of 2 years in Victoria, I have seen minor 
improvements with the bike infrastructure in Greater Victoria. As an avid cycling commuter I want 
to see our city encourage an alternative mode of transportation. During your committee meetings 
please seriously consider the following -- Seven issues raised in the GVCC's letter to the mayor 
and council; Complete a study for a 2 way cycle track on Pandora Ave and to present the findings 
of this study to the public.  
 
We have elected you to represent us & expect you not to prematurely rule out concerns raised. 
My hope is to have a city that is bike friendly for my future children and encourage those skeptical 
of riding on the road with safe and well planned bike routes for all.  
 
Thank you   
 

 


